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IN THE NEWS

Capstones for the MS in Healthcare Quality and 
Safety Management program were presented 
at the recent American Association of Physician 
Leaders Meeting. Left to right: Jose L. Gonzalez, 
MD, JD, MSEd, Joan C. Ingram, MD, and Mark 
G. Davies, MD, PhD, MBA, CPE, FACHE with Billy 
Oglesby, PhD, MBA, MSPH, FACHE, Associate 
Dean, JCPH.

MPH Student Tashika Robinson was honored 
at the Support Center for Child Advocates 40th 
Anniversary Benefit Gala where she recieved 
the Andi Broad Distinguished Advocates Award. 

MPH Student Madeline Brooks’ article, “Diabetes 
in Delaware: What’s Social Support Got to Do 
with it?” was published in the Delaware Journal 
of Public Health.

Brian Kosciusko presents his MPH capstone.

Dr. Simmons is presented with the Distinguished 
Fellows Award by Dr. Frances Butterfoss at the 
Annual SOPHE Meeting.

Mital Kanzaria, MD, Jefferson Interventional 
Cardiology Fellow, PGY7 presenting his capstone 
for the Healthcare Quality and Safety Master’s 
degree program. 

PhD Candidate and MPH alum Colleen Payton, 
MPH, CHES presented at the Pennsylvania 
Public Health Association Annual Meeting. 

JCPH Alum Karie Youngdahl, MPH presenting at 
the National Foundation for Infectious Diseases 
Annual Conference on Vaccine Research.


